
Dear Pa Mas friends, 

We are excited to announce a new chapter for Pa Mas! Starting October 3, 
2024, we will temporarily pause regular operations to undertake a remodel of 
our Midtown Crossing restaurant. Our vision includes a more intimate 
customer-friendly dining area, spacious group dining options and an 
upgraded outdoor patio that maximizes stunning views of scenic Turner Park. 

We’re excited to embark on this transformation alongside some of the city’s 
most creative teams. We’ve partnered with Holland Basham Architects to 
reimagine our space, ensuring a fresh, modern environment while maintaining 
the warmth and authenticity our guests love. In collaboration with 
SecretPenguin, we’ll also be unveiling a brand-new brand experience, 
enhancing everything from the dining atmosphere to our overall identity. We 
believe this is the optimal time to make these enhancements, and we are 
incredibly excited about the plans for this remodel. 

While our doors may be briefly closed, we remain committed to staying 
connected and active within our community. Pa Mas will continue to offer 
convenient catering services and will be participating in popular neighborhood 
crawls. Keep us in mind for all your catering needs for groups of ten or more! 

Stay connected with us online as we plan to share sneak peeks, updates, and 
exciting news about our grand reopening this spring. We look forward to 
welcoming you back to a reimagined Pa Mas, where we will continue to offer 
the best food, the best atmosphere, and the most convenient dining 
experience.

Warm regards, 

Josh Martinez 
Owner, Pa Mas


